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Notice of motion No. 28 

Planning Legal Agreements – From Councillors Terry Chivers and Jeff Osborn

To consider the following motion:

‘In the event of any legal agreement, being changed after planning permission 
on major planning applications has been granted; this should only be done in 
full consultation with the local Town or Parish Councils’.

To assist Council in its consideration of the above motion, an officer response is 
attached. 


